
From:  Melinda Gejer <melinda.gejer@lacity.org>

Sent time:  10/30/2018 07:21:45 AM

To:  Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

Subject:  RAP Request for Information Error
 

Elva,

I received your voicemail message regarding the incorrect inclusion of Mar Vista Recreation Center on your Request for
Information letter.  Please delete Mar Vista Recreation Center from the list of park sites serving the project area.  You may attach
this email to the file as confirmation of the deletion.

Best regards,
 - Melinda
-- 
*Melinda M. Gejer*
City Planning Associate
 
Department of Recreation and Parks
Planning, Construction and Maintenance Branch
 
213-202-2657
213-202-2612 Fax
 
melinda.gejer@lacity.org
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